
September 26,2OIl

Never Forgotten Honor Flight

Attention: Pat Puyleart

I am treasurer for the Arnott Lions Club, which is located just East of Plover, Wl. Our club has voted to
sponsor one Veteran for your 'Never Forgotten Honor Flight'. lt is a very worthwhile event and I have

heard nothing but impressive comments. My uncle, Norman Wallner, was on your last flight in
September. Please choose a veteran from the Stevens Point/Plover area. We would appreciate getting
more particulars on the date of departure as a couple of our members would like to attend and get a

picture. This could help on getting other Lion Clubs to also donate.

Enclosed is our check for 5500.00. Thanks for your efforts.

Sincerely,

6;/ p"/4*.---
BillWallner
Arnott Lions Club - Treasurer
7L5-34L-770
Wa llner5 @charter.net

5306 Carol's Lane

Stevens Point, Wl 54481


